
Camp Airy and Camp Louise are Heading to the Big Apple! 
 
We are very happy to let you know that due to the extremely successful trips to New York City over the past 
several years, we will once again be offering a trip to Broadway as a special activity to enhance our campers’ 
experiences in the Arts.  This year, the trip is open for both Camp Louise AND Camp Airy.  You can 
print/mail the registration form – or you may register online at airylouise.org/nyc. 
 
The day will begin (early!) with an air conditioned bus ride to New York.  After arriving in New York, 
campers will be in small groups, each with a staff member who will remain with the group throughout our 
visit.  We will have a few hours to walk around the area - seeing as much of Times Square as possible (some 
groups may elect to participate in our scavenger hunt to get a great tour of Times Square).  Next, we will 
meet to see a Broadway musical.  Following the show, we will continue to see the sights, have dinner, and 
return to camp. 
 
In order to participate in this trip, campers must be entering grade 7 or higher for the 2016-2017 school year 
and be a registered camper for the 2016 summer.   
 
The show choices this summer will be School of Rock and Tuck Everlasting.  On the registration form, you 
will select your campers’ first choice of show.  We have a limited number of tickets available for each 
show, and the tickets are offered on a first come, first served basis.  
 
Camp will provide meals (and snacks) to campers during this trip.  Due to the advance purchase of tickets for 
this trip, registration must be complete by March 15, 2016.  The number of campers who can participate in 
this trip is limited and reservations will be honored on a first come, first served basis.  If we cannot 
accommodate your camper on this trip, we will notify you as soon as possible.  Once reservations are 
confirmed, the trip cost is non-refundable.  The cost for the trip is $225.  Note that the total check amount 
sent will be the cost of the trip plus the spending money you would like for your camper (see registration 
form for details).  This year we have added an online option to register/pay for the trip as well.  There is a 
1.95% credit card processing fee incorporated into pricing for online registration. 
 
If you would like your camper to participate in this special trip to New York, please fill out either: 
 

1) The paper registration form and mail the form along with a check for the full cost of the trip plus 
spending money.    

2) Register online at airylouise.org/nyc. 
 

If you have any questions about the trip, please reach out to Neil – neil@airylouise.org.  
 
We hope your camper is able to join us as Camps Airy and Louise head to New York City!!   
 
Sincerely, 
Alicia Berlin   Marty Rochlin   Neil Berlin 
Director, Camp Louise Director, Camp Airy  Director of Operations, Camps Airy & Louise 
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